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We hope you are all keeping safe and well, we look forward 
to having you all back in school when it is safe for us all. For 
the time being we have really enjoyed seeing you all during 
our fun Zoom meetings, this is a great way for you to see 
your teachers and friends. 
 

 

 

 

 
 
JOKE FOR THE DAY:  
 
How do you start a teddy bear race?  
Ready teddy go! 

 

HALF TERM CHALLENGE: 
 
At St. Margaret’s we know you children are ready for any challenge! How 
about a challenge for you and your grownups?! Over the half term holiday (if 
you get a chance) we thought we would challenge you to take a trip to any 
local beach and take part in a plastic pick up. 

 
You can pick up a small amount, a large amount, you could make this part of 
your daily exercise, any amount of plastic collected is greatly protecting our 
oceans and the animals that live in it. 

 
You could even send in your pictures for the next fun news letter.  

 
Happy plastic picking! 
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The National Marine Aquarium have some great resources online, 
why not visit their website, where you can find home learning 
available (click the link below) and also a fun short story FRIDAYS AT 
1:30 – 1:45PM https://www.national-aquarium.co.uk/learning-at-
the-aquarium/home-learning-sessions/ 

 

 
 

PHOTOS OF THE 
WEEK 

 

  
 

 

 

We are so proud of you all for your 
super efforts at home learning and 

for the children in school all the 
learning you are taking part in, you 

can do this! 

Darcy and her little sister 
enjoyed the PE. Kyron- 
John was ready for 
action to watch his 
favourite football player 
Marcus Rashford lead 
the PE lesson! 
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Year 1 have been making 
stretchy flowers to 

remind themselves that 
sometimes you have to 
reach hard to achieve 

your goals. 
 

 
Kaja made a fab attempt at making an 

elastic band powered boat, looks as 
though Doc Mcstuffin came along for 

the ride! 

Zoe’s boat made a ride for 
2, what fun they must have 
had, must have been lots 
of fun making the boat, 

with your recycled 
resources. 

Lilli created an 
amazing poster, 

we think it is very 
informative on all 

the things that 
can be recycled, 

great work! 
 


